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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
24TH CIVIL ENGINEER SQUADRON (ACC)
HOWARD AIR FORCE BASE, PANAMA

21 Dec 98
MEMORANDUM TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

FROM: 24 CES/CEO
PSC 1 Unit 0580
AP AA 34001-0580

SUBJECT: Letter of Recommendation for PanaBlasting and Mr. Angel Fernandez

1. PanaBlasting has performed outstanding work on a number of industrial cleaning projects at
Howard AFB ever that last two years. [ have personally worked with the general manager, Mr.
Angel Fernandez, on several powerwashing projects and his performance has been nothing short
of professional. He has always been able to mect short deadlines and has even worked weekends
to meet our requirements.

2. Mr. Fernandez 15 dedicated to providing the best in customer service . [ have received many
accolades for the quality of service he has provided to our customers at Howard Air Force Base.
His attention to detail and willingness to do more than required has earned him a preat
reputation. His ability to speak both English and Spanish fluently has also been a tremendous
asset.

3 Mr. Fernandez has demonstrated that he has the necessary equipment and knowledge to tackle
the toughest jobs. Likewise, [ have always observed his crews wearing the appropriate safety
gear.

4. PanaBlasting has proven 10 be a great asset to our organization, and I highly recommend them
for any industrial cleaning job they seek. Please feel free to contact myself or MSgt Joe

Thompson at (507)284-3007 if further information is needed.
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“"JEFFREY M. TODD, Capt, USAF
Commander, Operations Flight
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